RIVET ROOM ISD

Central Administration Office

9500 US 287 North

Amarillo, TX 79108

(806)381-7800 FAX (806)381-1357

Randy Owen, Superintendent

Gaye Dampf, Assistant Superintendent

3/26/12

Rex Darnall

The River Road Independent School District Board of Trustees, Administrators and all Staff would like to take this opportunity to personally "thank you" for your wonderful gift to Rolling Hills Elementary. It was so gracious of you to donate the money for 3rd grade field trip. Your donation has an approximate value of \$200.00.

Again, the District greatly appreciates your support and we look forward to working together many more times in the future.

Sincerely,

Administrator

Stacey Johnson, President
Beverley Newman, Vice-President
Kelly Venable, Secretary
Robbie Norman, Member
Paulette Poynor, Member
Glenn Perky, Member
Bionca Sharp, Member